

## THE OWOSSO AREA AMPHITHEATRE PERFORMING ARTS ASSOCIATION

July 28, 2008

Ms. Rhonda Larson 514 49<sup>th</sup> Street Grand Junction, Michigan 49056

Dear Rhonda:

The Owosso Amphitheater Association Board Members pass along their hearty endorsement and gratitude for the concert performance of July 10<sup>th</sup> here in Owosso. When we put our summer package together, it is our hope that the summer concert series is filled with artists who are musically talented but also entertaining with audiences in our community setting. You did that and more-this was a very special experience for us with the level of talent that you possess combining so fluidly with audience interaction.

In review of your web page and from performing artist sources, we knew beforehand what expert control you have with the flute and its companion instruments. To our delight and to our audience satisfaction, the variety of compositions and the graceful telling of the music to be played combined for a masterful evening we don't experience very often. The reviews did not go far enough to describe the right fit for your program and the community concert environment. Out time together flew by that night. Now we look forward to when we can have you here again.

Sincerely,

Phil Hathaway, Secretary

Owosso Amphitheater Association